
Silver Ridge Elementary

PTO Executive Board Ballot


2019-2020


Please place an X next to one name for each position. Eligible voters are parents 
or guardians of a student at Silver Ridge and Silver Ridge Faculty.


Ballots may only be turned in to your child’s teacher or to the school office on 
Tuesday, May 21st or at the PTO General Meeting on Thursday, May 23rd, in 

the SRE Cafeteria between 6:00pm and 6:30pm.

The new Executive Board will be announced at this final PTO General Meeting.


POSITION	 	 	 	 	 NOMINEES


President	 	             	 	 _____  Leslie Balding       (unopposed)


1st Vice President		 	 	 _____ Danielle Neveloff 	  (unopposed)


2nd Vice President	 	 	 _____ Judy Calcaterra


	 	 	 	 	 	 _____ Amanda Foster


	 	 	 	 	 	 _____ Lani Tole

	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 _____ Kellie VanHove


Treasurer	 	 	 	 	 _____ Katie Gilden		 (unopposed)


Volunteer Coordinator	 	 	 _____ Melissa Forman	 (unopposed)


Secretary	 	 	 	 	 _____ Nathaly Desmaris


	 	 	 	 	 	 _____ Katie Yanks


	 	 	 	 	 	


